
Tuesday 18
th
 June 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This brief letter is to inform you that we are admitting a new pupil to Eastlea next week who has a nut allergy.  It 
is a few years since we have had this situation in school and therefore need to ask that nuts/seeds or any 
products containing nuts/seeds are not brought into school in packed lunches etc.  I hope this will not 
prove to be too inconvenient but you will understand that this is to secure the well-being of the pupil concerned.  
Parents who have been with us a while will remember that when we had to have the same measures in place a 
couple of years ago the system worked successfully. Thank you in advance! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher 
 
 
 


